THERE WILL NOT BE A UWiF MEETING IN
JULY. SEE YOU ON 8/20/24 @ 7 PM!

Seville United
Methodist Women
in Faith welcomed
the VMCCA club

on June 24th!
UWiF provided the group with a great
sit down lunch - serving more than 80
VMCCA car club members. As a result
of this luncheon event, UWiF will
be donating $600 to the church to cover
postage for the next year for newsletters
mailed out to our members. Thank you to
all who helped make this day a success!

The Vintage Motor Car Club of America (VMCCA) is on a
traveling tour called, "Rolling Down The Back Roads of Rural
Medina County." Their vintage cars were on display in the
church parking lot during the afternoon of 6/24/24. The event
was coordinated by Debbie Vasel, Tour Registration Manager.
The cars were 1 and 2 Cylinder Vintage Vehicles on display for
the community to see.

The Deadline for
the AUGUST
Newsletter is

MONDAY,
7/22/24!
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Do you have time to help?
We are looking for volunteers to help
with weaving the mats for the homeless.

If you have
~ interest in helping
weave or if you
WS want to learn
@/ how, contact the

%= Jooking for those
—w who may have
interest. Thanks!



Great Things Are Happening

Dates to Remember!

~ Food Pantry Evening Monday, July 1st
6-7 p.m. Contact Rev. Tammy with
questions.

Coffee Club July 8th Monday 10:00 a.m.
-1:30 p.m. Come and enjoy refreshments,
conversation, cards, Bingo and hear Bill
Reedy present, “Music in the Heart.”
Contact Mary Oberli with questions.

Bibles and Burritos A food and fellowship
gathering at El Patron Mexican Restaurant
in Seville. Wednesday, July 10th
6:30-7:30 p.m. R.S.V.P. to Rev Tammy

Seville UMC Crafters are gathering
again in the Parlor on Thursday,
July 11th from 9:30 am to 12:00 pm
Contact Cathy Piper with questions!

Food Pantry Weekend Saturday,
July 20th 10 a.m. - 12 p.m.
Contact Rev. Tammy with questions.

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE
Monday July 22nd from Noon to 6PM.
If you have not been a donor for some
time, we welcome you back. Join us and
help save lives! Donate Blood! Register
on the Red Cross website.

Contact the office with questions.

Lunch Box Meal for Shut Ins Food
. delivered on Friday, July 26 around
“noon. Contact Lea Ewing with qu stions.

Sunday School Update

Our Sunday School year seems

Hello and Thank you for your card,

At Seville UMC!

To Seville United Women in Faith,

your thoughts and your prayers!

We don’t have much of a card collection : e
out here, but I hope this may suffice. I am doing well and so
are our troops. If you can provide an email I can share our
digital newsletter with you and everyone. It has photos
which I think always help. Hoping your Mother’s Day was a
nice one, Sincerely, Chad Jarvis

m E A

Congratulations to graduate Alyssa
Marie Piper, the granddaughter of
Greg & Cathy Piper and great
granddaughter of Dee Piper!

Alyssa graduated from Valley Forge
High School in Parma, Ohio. She
will be continuing her education at
Florida State College pursuing a
degree in the medical field. We wish
her well in her endeavors!
e ——— e

We both extend a great big THANK YOU to all
YO of you kind and caring ladies from the Joy
Caring group. We enjoyed a great
meal and I enjoyed not cooking. We appreciate your
thoughtfulness and caring. Bless you all Denny & Maggie
e — ;

Phyllis and all the Church Ladies who fixed the wonderful
food. All of you did a wonderful job and we got so many
compliments on the food. Thanks so much for doing this
for our car club. I knew we would have an excellent lunch
prepared with love. Thanks again, Dave and Debbie Vasel
e .

to fly by. Before I know it, I’'m wrapping up another year! Our Spring quarter was focused on being helpful
towards others. Doing simple things to show we care. As a part of our lesson each week, we created a
“Wonder Box.” I placed an item in this box each week of something that pertains to our lesson. It may be a
map, a pair of sandals or a small boat! The anticipation of opening this box builds for the children! Oh, and in
case I forget, “Thank you so much to all who donated candy for our annual Easter egg hunt. And, many
thanks to Jerrica and her helpers for filling the eggs!” Our children loved this event.

Our last day of Sunday school was on May 19th. We spent our morning outside enjoying the sunshine, while
making creations with sidewalk chalk. Our average attendance for Sunday school is 7 children. Thank you!

Sunday school Superintendent, Tara Freeland 79



A WORD FROM OUR

REVEREND... Reverend Donald Kuntz

Seville UMC is in the long green season of growth following Pentecost. Years ago, it was called
“ordinary time” (as if nothing special was going on). More recently the year is divided into the
half year of our Lord, and the half year of the church (as if Jesus and the church can be separated).
Pentecost is when the disciples of Jesus are set loose upon the world. The months between now
and Advent are the green season for altar cloths, pulpit cloths and stoles. In the green season, we
are still moving outward. We hear the Jesus stories of seeds and feeding great numbers, and
reaching beyond the boundaries to help “those people over there.”

Advent and Lent are the preparatory seasons (purple), not a count-down because people sit down
and wait for a count-down. Preparatory means there are plenty of things which need to get done
to be ready. There is much cleaning up to do before the arrival of Jesus, our hearts, our physical
spaces, our society. Christmas, Epiphany and Easter are celebratory days, the color white
symbolizes joy. Red is used for Pentecost, ordinations, celebrations of the martyrs, and sometimes
for Reformation Sunday.

We have just come through Vacation Bible School with its hundreds of volunteer hours. That is an
example of new growth: new people in the building, people hearing Bible stories for the first time.
The Seville Community Food Pantry is in a period of new growth with expanded hours including
the first Monday evening of the month, and a trajectory of more families being served.

The Matthew 25 Outreach food distribution need drivers to make deliveries to the elderly.
The Federal CSFP (surplus commodity) box list is 100 individuals. The vegetable delivery list is
140 homes, from Spencer to River Styx (from Medina south to the county line in Creston).

If you can lift 25 pounds and have room in your vehicle for ten or more
packages and are available on the second Saturday of the month (between
10am-2pm), please call the church office and let us know what you would
like to do to participate in these efforts each month.

The long green season: Jesus said “The kingdom of God is as if someone would scatter seed on
the ground, and would sleep and rise night and day, and the seed would sprout and grow, he does
not know how. The earth produces of itself, first the stalk, then the head, then the full grain in the
head. But when the grain is ripe, at once he goes in with his sickle, because the harvest has come.”
[Mark 4: 26-29]

ﬂ R

“He has told you, O man, what is good; and what does the Lord require of you but to do justice,
and to love kindness, and to walk humbly with your God?”’ (Micah 6:8).

“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world;
indeed, it's the only thing that ever has.” Margaret Mead




A WORD FROM Reverend Donald Kuntz
& Reverend Tammy Kuntz ...
introducing friends of UMC Richard Mroczka and Lourdes Ramirez

Rich Mroczka, a missionary from WPAUMC serves alongside his wife Lulu, a
GBGM missionary. They serve together in Guatemala with the Methodist
churches. They have rich stories to share with us as they have experienced new
places, people, and things in their mission work.

One of their more recent projects took place at the start of this year, They went
to the Methodist Church Camp in Leoma to get the four peaks on the new roof
painted and the backside of the Methodist Church joining four great painters
from Guatemala. They thanked First Carrollton UMC for helping to fund the
project. By March they visited the Methodist Church camp in Leoma again for
a dedication service and ceremony for the new roof. The group brought the kids
shoes, toothpaste and tooth brushes for their nutrition center and the women’s
projects in the community. They visited the nutrition center and helped with the
cooking for the children, and gave out the supplies for the nutrition center and
for the women’s projects. They also played games with the children there. When visiting the women’s
projects, they tried their hands on the looms. It was very exciting to see the progress there. We hope you
will come to hear Rich & Lulu share with you their stories about their mission work. Join us in the
sanctuary on Sunday July 21st. Save the Date and Mark Your Calendar Now!

h____.-r”

A Message From Bobbi Placke regarding the
55th East Ohio Annual UMC Conference: Theme: Faith Hope Love

Hello,

The 55th East Ohio Annual Conference was held at the John S. Knight center from June
13-15, 2024. There were 316 Clergy and 320 Laity in attendance. In her Thursday
morning sermon message Bishop Tracy S. Malone said : “Faith is the assurance

of things hoped for, the evidence and the conviction of things not seen. Faith is the

solid foundation under everything that holds life together, that which makes life worth living."

“The United Methodist Church no longer has any statements, policies or other practices within its policy that
discriminates, regulates, or excludes any person or people groups. “Praise be to God,” said Bishop Tracy S.
Malone in her Episcopal Address to the laity and clergy of the East Ohio Conference. “The United Methodist
Church has gone back to her Wesleyan roots, to her history, to retrieve what was at risk of being left behind, her
ability to proclaim and live love,” said Bishop Malone.

After debate the motion was approved to raise three minimum salaries in 2025 to $49,033 for full members,
associate members, and ordained clergy; $44,065 for full-time local pastors who have completed the Course of
Study; and $41,584 for full-time pastors who have not completed the Course of Study.

Executive Director of Connectional Ministries Rev. Ed Fashbaugh introduced the motion to begin Phase 1 of
transitioning the East Ohio Conference to the Simplified Accountable Structure model of church governance. Phase
1 entails creating the Conference Leadership Board that will begin its service on January 1, 2025.

® $9,500+ was raised during the offering. It is split 3 ways 1/3 All In Community, 1/3 Royal Family Kid Camp
and 1/3 Bishop Discretionary Fund. Continued on the next page . . .



e There were 1,000 lemonade packs sold at $7 dollars a pack to raise enough funding for one young woman
to attend African University.

® The Reverend Brian Sheetz director of the Methodist Foundation of Ohio gave us a “To Do List.” He said
churches have lost the ability to dream. Money is tight and attendance tighter. We need to spend more
time dreaming.

® The Reverend Allison Lebrun told us God Never Stops Working. She said "The main thing isn't our job
titles or how many hours we serve the church or even the work we do. The main thing is our identities as
beloved children of God.” She said the race we are running should be The Course Of Love.

® There were 4 church closings this year. The positive side of these church closures is that the funds support

Cooperative Parishes such as Arts Place, In the Circle, Go Be, Digital Church Ministry and Thrive 10:10.

Lakeside Chautauqua has been recognized as a Methodist Heritage Landmark.

There were 7 Resolutions brought before us. 4 were approved and 3 were not approved.

190 youth attended Youth Annual Conference at Kalahari in Sandusky, OH.

On the first night of the Annual Conference lay members in a special Laity Session elected four delegates

and two alternate delegates to the 2024 North Central Jurisdiction Conference. Members were elected to

the conference in Sioux Falls, South Dakota

® C(Clergy Renewal was brought to us throughout conference expressing the importance that our clergy don’t
find themselves being burnt out during their ministry. It is strongly encouraged they take time for renewal.

® The Anti-Racism Task Group shared about the work it has done and offered an invite for others to join.
On behalf of The United Methodist Church, the General Conference in May apologized to the victims and
the survivors of sexual misconduct for the hurt and harm done to them by the Church. The United
Methodist Church pledged to share the apology in every annual conference across the connection, educate
church leaders, and provide healing resources. At Annual Conference 2024, Bishop Tracy S. Malone read
the apology.

¢ A Conference budget of $8,237,340 was proposed for the 2025 budget, this is a 20% reduction from the
budget approved for last year for 2024. The goal of reducing our apportioned budget to local churches is to
make funds more readily available at the local church so that you can have resources available for
innovation and immediate needs. The cost of hospitalization will be raised 1%.

® Reverend Philip Wilden shared a word of encouragement to churches currently working through transition
and changing realities. He said his uncle who was a Clergy member would say “Keep on Keeping on”.

® The 56th session of the East Ohio Annual Conference will be June 12-14, 2025.

Respectfully submitted by: Bobbi Placke

More
photos
from the
car

show
6/24/24!



The Church in Mission

Reverend Tammy Kuntz

Youth from across the jurisdiction shared in the first NCJ Youth Mission Journey. E#& ¢
Youth and their leaders from Illinois Great Rivers, East Ohio, Michigan. Wisconsin, and Iowa shared at several
sites around Des Moines, IA June 23-29. They served with Wesley Woods Camp, Greenfield UMC, the Des
Moines Area Religious Council Food Pantry Network, and Families First.

They learned about disaster response and how the United Methodist Church engages with first responders,
FEMA, and other organizations to assist communities following natural disasters. They were led in a hunger
simulation and engaged in conversation around the difficulties of managing food insecurity. They worked with
Midwest Mission lowa and packed 1600 rice meal packs to address hunger in the world.

And they lived together as one large family for the week, breaking bread, sharing laughter and fun, building
relationships, celebrating a birthday, and honored one another's work, as they engaged in God's mission.

The 2025 Youth Mission Journey is being planned. All youth who have completed 6th grade are
welcome. It would be delightful for Seville Youth to be a part of this great experience! If you have
interest in the 2025 Youth Mission Journey please reach out to Reverend Tammy Kuntz.

Isaiah 58:10 God's call is to do both! When
we feed the hungry, we give of ourselves
personally and then our lives shine in dark
places. Our needs are also met 'like a
watered garden, like a spring of water,
whose waters do not fail’
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News You Can Use...

"Work as if everything depends on you. Pray as if everything depends on

God." "Give me faith, Lord, and let me help others find it."

Celebrations -Praises ...these
individuals are doing better!

e [ori Morris

® Charles Tamblyn

e Charlotte & Richard Eisenbrei

e Vickie Fourtney

e [ori Skelton

e Marvin Lambert

Continue your prayers for these
individuals:

Pam Cook

Christy Eberhart (Fran Menssen’s
Niece)

Juanita Peery pray for recovery,
comfort & strength

Taki Sachtouris, Friend of Donna
Drockton

Lori Adkins, Friend of Donna
Drockton

Linda Porter’s son Tim, Friend of
Phyllis Jadosh

Hank Herbst, Cathy Piper’s brother

Amber Conway, Sue Payne’s daughter

Troy Jarvis

Steve Barr, Louise Barr and family
Bailey Freeland

Ester Puglisi

The Plumer family (Jeff)

Lillian Gelmas, Chris Wotowiec’s
mother

Jerry Ross

Betty Perry

and Luci

Pray for peace around the world:
Ukraine, & the Middle East.

Birthdays
7- Carol Smith

8- Jennifer Drehs
10- Cheryl Betts

17- Devon Pawlus
18- Daniel Parsons
24- Barry Frey

1- Barbara Hawkins
2- Christina Wolfe
2- Olivia Fugate

3- Carl Perry 16- Darla Payn 28- Matt Swain
4- John Rhoads 16 - Libby Brantner
5- Jean Eby 17- Alyssa Drehs

7- Brenton Kimble

Anniversaries

7- Steve & Wendy Avery

8- James & Jennifer Harris
12- David & Patricia Beery
15- Ralph & Bette Smith
19- Justen & Amy Grills

20- Courtney & Carol Harlan

Birthday? Anniversary? Or,
remembering or honoring a loved
one! Why not consider ordering
flowers this summer for the church’s
altar for Sunday Services? Make a
request for a flower arrangement to
honor someone or in memory of a
friend or loved one offering the
flowers to the Glory of God. The
sign up sheet is in Fellowship Hall
on the far lower left of the main
bulletin board. If you sign up for
flowers on a specific date please call the florist directly to place and
pay for the advanced order for the week that you want scheduled.
Thank you!

A REMINDER! We started sending out birthday greetings and
anniversary email greetings in June. If you want to be
acknowledged on your special day, please make sure that the

Unspoken Concerns & those suffering

from mental illness and homelessness. office has your current email address. Thank you!

REMINDER! SAVE THE DATE! A PIE SOCIAL: will take place on August 4th @

5 PM in the side yard of the church. How about a nice summer night on the side lawn? g _
The Family Life Committee is sponsoring, “DESSERT NIGHT!” Bring a { { /’ 3
fruit cobbler or your favorite PIE TO SHARE. Don'’t forget your lawn chair!!! [ ‘H I." /

The Family Life Committee will furnish ice cream and beverages. Come
and enjoy fellowship and a game or two. Mark your calendars now!



y help- call us if you can help with this ministry in any way!

Bread and Pastries Pickup \

Committee News & Updates

-~ =~

Do you like to drive? We are looking for extra drivers for the
Panera runs to Pearl Road in Medina on either Tuesday evenings or
first thing Wednesday mornings each week. We are in need of back
up drivers in case we have to reschedule someone on the list for
picking up bread from Panera’s. Contact Rev. Don if you have
interest in being on the list! ; '

First Tuesday Kuntz
Second Tuesday Perry
Third Tuesday Ewing
Fourth Tuesday Rhoads & the Fifth Tuesday Freeland

Bagel slicers and bread packers help weekly with the Panera
bread distribution. If you or someone you know would like to

“nd, thank you for offering your time. S/

Coffee Club Invite: We are looking forward to July 8th when
Bill Reedy will be back in Ohio to offer his special talents as he
sings, plays guitar, and reveals his special flare for comedy to
those attending the next Coffee Club Lunch. You are all welcome
to come to the program and say “hello” to the Reedys. Our
menu: BBQ pork sandwiches, pasta salad, veggies w/dip, and
orange bucket dessert.

Cost is $5.00. If you want to attend call the office to R.S.V.P. so
we can plan accordingly for food. 330.769.2836

Outreach Committee

The Outreach Committee met recently and planned a day to fill
Outreach Bags and cups. There is a NEW date to help fill bags-
it will be July 9th. Hope to see all committee members there
on the 9th.

We are planning to initiate a new membership class in the fall
of this year. If anyone is interested in joining the church and our
fellowship, please reach out to Mary Oberli. There will be an
insert in a future bulletin and newsletter too. We are planning on
having the class meet 3x for planning and we welcome everyone.

One of our future projects is to have an insert in the bulletin with
all the addresses and telephone numbers of individuals who are
home bound or aren’t able to get cut as much as they would like to.
We hope that you can find it in your heart to write or call these
individuals and make their day with a warm hello and conversation
asking how they are doing. Thank you!

Heads Up ...

SAVE THESE DATES!
¢ On Julyllth, 2024 the
CRAFT Group will

regroup for a summer

meeting in the Parlor!
9:30-12:00

On August 10th, 2024
we will have the Seville
Farmer’s Market
Week celebration!

¢ On September 8th,
2024 the Worship
Committee Members
will provide incoming
4th Graders with a
Bible and their
backpacks will be
blessed on Sunday!

* We are still seeking a
“Church Nursery
Room Coordinator.”
If you have interest
contact Sandy Bridenthal.

Bibles and Burritos

¢ Join the Cloverleaf
Collaborative
Community for
scripture and reflection
as we share a meal.
Hear a Jesus story and
share in the discussion.
El Patron 101
Greenwich Rd. Seville
Meeting 7/10/24!
RSVP to Rev. Tammy for
6:30 p.m. reservations.




More Things To Know

Hints from Seville UMC Members

Household Tip #1: Dust repellent solution: DIY dust repel cleaning spray. Fill Spray bottle with water,
Hints add 1tbs. dish soap, 3 tbs. distilled white vinegar, 1 tbs. olive oil (shake). It helps repel and
prevent the build up of dust. And use a lint roller to dust off your lamp shades, Adine.
Tip # 2: Keep cookies tasting great! If you have some cookies that are stale put them in a container with a lid. Add

a piece of bread. In a few hours they will be soft again, Pattie.

Tip #3: These are non-poisonous solutions -For killing weeds, grass, poison
ivy, oak, etc. simply mix Apple Cider Vinegar with table salt and a bit of
Dawn dish soap. I put mine in a sprayer and it works instantaneously most
times. You may have to treat a few times if weeds are bad.

Tip #4: For keeping pests and spiders out and away -simply sprinkle any type
of cedar shavings along exterior perimeters as well as pebbled areas as that's
their fave. They will steer clear, Donna.

Tip # 5: My mom always used baking soda and water to make a paste to
clean scum off tub and shower, Sue.

Look for more Heloise Hints submitted by Seville church members in future
newsletters. SUBMIT your household Heloise Tips to Seville UMC c/o the

front office or email to sevaumccarol @aol.com
'_____*——

YOU PLEASE CALL THE CHURCH!
| Beginning in June 2024 we began sending out personal Birthday and /or
. Anniversary Greetings to those individuals that have given us an email
\ (-.* )address. We will continue to email these greetings monthly in order to
|| keep costs down. If we have your email address on file, this gives us
j"‘-h the opportunity to acknowledge “YOU” and your special day and /or
your special anniversary event. Thank you for keeping things current.

? A REMINDER IF WE DON’T HAVE AN EMAIL ADDRESS FOR

DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE WITH A DIAGNOSIS Ol*)
ALZHEIMER’S OR OTHER RELATED DEMENTIA?
Millions of Americans are living with Alzheimer’s or other

dementias. As the size of the U.S. population age 65 and

older continues to grow, so too will the number and

proportion of Americans with Alzheimer’s or other

dementias. In Ohio, more than 236,000 U.S. citizens age 65 +
were diagnosed with Alzheimer’s as of the 2020 prevalence report.

I am participating again this year in the Alzheimer’s Walk along with the
Parkinson’s group members and Western Reserve Group (WRG) in order to
raise awareness and funds. I am working together with my friend & WRG -
Co Team Captain, Kathy Smith. Both of us had family members
diagnosed with Alzheimer’s.

Please consider supporting our efforts this year, by making any size donation to

the 2024 Walk. The QR code is to the right and the link to our page is below:
https://act.alz.org/site/TR/Walk2024/OH-GreaterEastOhio?
team_id=876920&pg=team&fr_id=17843

\_

grandchildren Aaron
and Andrea came by
one day to help others
who were preparing
things inside our food
pantry. Aaron and
Andrea were a huge
help on that day!
Thank you!




Worship Looking Ahead

7th Sunday After Pentacost ~ 8th Sunday After Pentacost  9th Sunday After Pentacost  (p, Sunday After Pentacost
the United Women in Faith and his wife Lulu will provide

the sermon. *

Scripture Scripture Scripture * Scripture
Psalm 48 (UMH 782) Psalm 24 (UMH 755) Psalm 89:20-37, 45b (UMH 807)  Psalm 14 (UMH 746)
2 Samuel 5:1-5,9-10 p. 243 2 Samuel 6:1-5, 12b p.244 2 Samuel 7:1-14a p.245 2 Samuel 11:1-15 p.248
2 Corinthians 12:2-10 p.943 Ephesians 1:3-14 p. 949 Ephesians 2:11-12 p.949 Ephesians 3:14-21 p.950
Mark 6:1-13 p.817 Mark 6:14-29 p.817 Mark 6:30-34, 53-56 p.817 John 6:1-21 p 867.
Hymns 8:30 Hymns 8:30 Hymns 8:30 Hymns 8:30
2031 We Bring The Sacrifice Rejoice In The Lord 2173 Shine Jesus Shine Seek Ye First
2002 I Will Call Upon The Create In Me A Clean 2041 Thou Art Worthy Fear Not
Lord Heart 2159 Jesus Draw Me Close ~ Frotector Of My Soul
2162 Grace Alone Where The Spirit Of 2065 More Precious Than Because He Lives
2167 More Like You The Lord Is Silver Isn’t He Good
2172 We Are Called Micah 6:8 2272 Holy Ground
Open Our Eyes Lord
Hymns 10:45 Hymns 10:45 Hymns 10:45 Hymns 10:45
365 “Grace Greater than Songs are to be 548 In Christ there is no 534 “Be Still My
our Sin" determined by the east or west. Soul”
400 “Come, Thou Fount UWiF ladies. 381 “Savior, Like a 512 “Stand By
of Every Blessing” Shepherd, Lead Us” Me”
670 “Go Forth for God 378 “Amazing Grace” 388 “O Come and
Dwell in Me”
Greeters/Ushers Greeters/Ushers Greeters/Ushers Greeters/Ushers
8:30 Lea & Mark Ewing  8:30 Roseann & Craig Wood 8:30 Jena Eby & 8:30 Nancy & Kevin Barr
10:45 Darla & 10:45 Cathy Piper & Theresa Naftzger 10:45 Ralph & Bette Smith
Wendel Payn Liisa Coldiron 10:45 Chris Wotowiec &
Joyce Milota

Communion Steward: 8:30 Carol Harlan and 10:45 Liisa Coldiron

Liturgist Liturgist Liturgist Liturgist

8:30 - Heather Cottingham 8:30 -Jerrica Pawlus 8:30- Bobbi Placke 8:30 - Brian Greer

10:45 -Sandy Bridenthal =~ 10:45 - Rev. Tammy Kuntz =~ 10:45 -Helen Angell 10:45 -Dave Welday
Counter-Helen Angell Counter-Carol Harlan Counter-Janet Gommel Counter-Melanie Gladden

* Scriptures may change due to the speakers that are substituting for Rev. Don this month.
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JUNE Finance

From the Finance Committee: !;j;*
\/
&
As of June 30, 2024 From the Finance Committee: ) L G
General Fund Giving $95,259 Your continued, steady giving is enabling
Blessings Dinner $1,339 Seville UMC to keep up with all of our
Second Mile $ 450 current expenses.
Building/Maintenance  $2,022 g <
Total Giving_ $99,070 The preliminary June figures have us just ﬂ <
ahead of our expenses. This is great news! Ak ‘
Expenses thru 6/30/24 $98,007 b
Your support is what keeps us active as a
_$1,063 church in our community. Thank you!

More Second Mile Giving items highlighted:

Summer Cooling costs —
e June’s Electric bill $361;
® June Lawn Care $500

“Times and conditions change so rapidly that we must keep our aim constantly focused on the future.”
— Walt Disney

Give online thru our website https://www.seville-umc.org/

Just click the donate button or mail a check directly
to the church. Send a check thru your online banking
system (you can even set it up to send recurring checks.
We value you and your support of Seville UMC!

Your Finance Committee

i . .,Q‘é.\‘é"—:*;:%rh,;
Next month we’ll provide church . ..
members with an update from Online Givin g at
VBS Week and share photos too!

Scan here with E E
If you are still your smartphone H.Ilﬁ
. . . camera to make a " . .
interested in being payment - .
part of the 200 electronically I r 1"

YEAR celebration through Vanco

planning committee E
for the church, please (

let Bette Smith or

Mary Oberli know www.https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z6HA/home
soon.
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https://www.seville-umc.org/
https://www.seville-umc.org/

Seville United Methodist Church
74 W. Main St.; PO BOX 32
Seville, OH 44273

Our Sunday Morning Schedule:

8:30 AM Praise Worship {7%,%,—;_.
9:30 AM Sunday School C/OYollO
10:45 AM Traditional Worship & Online Streaming (==
Celebrating the 4th with friends, neighbors, or family... Scan here to view E .
Why not invite them to join you for our Sunday service the Calendar
and then meet up afterwards for lunch or coffee. Online J

JULY 2024 Food Pantry Items of the Month:

Shampoo, Conditioners, Soap, Safety Razors
& Deodorant

Share A Laugh!
Make Someone Smile Today!

SOMETIMES I LIE AWAKE AT NIGHT,

AND I ASK, "WHERE HAVE I GONE WRONG?"
THEN A VOICE SAYS TO ME, *THIS IS 6OING
TO TAKE MORE THAN ONE NIGHT."

EEE

Scan here with your smartphone
camera to make a payment
electronically through Vanco

Source: https://screenrant.com/bleakest-peanuts-comic-strips/ Online Givin g at

www.https://secure.myvanco.com
Happy 4th of July. Have FUN and STAY SAFE! /L-Z6HA/home





